
   

BellSouth Interconnection Services 
675 West Peachtree Street 
Atlanta, Georgia 30375 

977mh0684205 

Carrier Notification 
SN91082730 
 
Date: January 22, 2002 
 
To: Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLECs) 
 
Subject: CLECs – REVISED - Update to the Unbundled Dedicated Transport – 

Unbundled Dark Fiber (UDF) CLEC Information Package, Version 3 
(Originally posted on November 16, 2001) 

 
This is to advise that the Unbundled Dedicated Transport – UDF CLEC Information Package, 
Version 3, has been updated and was posted on January 16, 2002, to the BellSouth 
Interconnection Services’ Web site located at the following address: 
 

http: www.interconnection.bellsouth.com/products/html/unes.html 
 
The changes to the document include the appropriate BellSouth contact in order to obtain loss 
report and update service availability. 
 
Please contact your BellSouth Local Contract Manger with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY MATEO CAYMOL FOR JIM BRINKLEY 
 
Jim Brinkley – Senior Director 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
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